Conestoga Township 2020 Budget Meeting August 5th 2019

Meeting held from 8am – 11am at Township office, in attendance: John Berry, Bill Rankin, Naomi Little, Terry Shepps, and Michelle Lownsberry.

Meetings consisted of going over and adjusting General, Rec, and State fund line items for the new upcoming year.

Berry stated that he would like to add tree trimming as a line item in the general fund. This was budgeted \$20,000.00

The General Fund 2020 budget will have a carryover of \$57,000.00 from the 2019 budget. The Board would like to either add this to the Capitol Reserve or put this towards the purchase of the new trucks were purchased.

The Recreation Fund 2020 budget will have a carryover of \$18,050.00 from the 2019 budget. The Board would like to add this to the Recreation Reserve.

Respectfully Submitted,

Naomi Little